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Girl Waits with Gun
Joanna found happiness and contentment as
Windhawk's wife, until she was kidnapped and
returned to the white world. Now she must
rely on Windhawk's love and devotion to find
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her and bring her home.

Food of the Gods
Time to clean the house. All the family has
jobs to do. However, Max the dog keeps making
things dirty again. Will they ever finish
cleaning?

Lost Roses of Ganymede House
A world made by the Eight Creators on which
to play out their games of passion and power,
Paradise is a sprawling, diverse, often
brutal place. Men and women live on Paradise
as do dogs, cats, ferrets, goats, and horses.
But dinosaurs predominate: wildlife,
monsters, beasts of burden and of war.
Colossal plant-eaters like Brachiosaurus;
terrifying meat-eaters like Allosaurus, and
the most feared of all, Tyrannosaurus rex.
Giant lizards swim warm seas. Birds (some
with teeth) share the sky with flying
reptiles that range in size from bat-sized
insectivores to majestic and deadly Dragons.

The Mysterious Benedict Society and the
Prisoner's Dilemma
When an advert appears in the newspaper for
children to take part in a secret mission,
children everywhere sit a series of odd
tests. In the end, just Reynie, Kate, Sticky
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and Constance succeed. They have three things
in common: they are honest, talented and
orphans. They must go undercover and work as
a team to save themselves, but also the
world.

Guile

Cleaning Day
Al is finally turning fourteen, and this
birthday is going to bring a lot of
changes—starting with a new name! Al has
reached the most important point in her life:
her fourteenth birthday. Her biggest worry is
how boring her life has been so far—nothing
exciting has ever happened to her. What if
nothing ever does? What’s more, she no longer
feels like an Al, but she still hates her
real name, Alexandra. She needs to find a
more dignified name—and fast—so that she can
unveil the new her in time for her birthday.
With her new name and her newfound adulthood,
Al wants to start leading a meaningful life.
But it turns out that saving the world is a
little harder than it sounds—even for a girl
like Al.

Gil's All Fright Diner
Reynie, Kate, Sticky and Constance are back but so is Mr Curtain, with another devious
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scheme! Can the Mysterious Benedict Society
thwart Mr Curtain's plans, even whilst held
prisoner? Join them on their adventure as
they face all sorts of dilemmas, in a bid to
save Stonetown. The third book in the New
York Times bestselling series

Under the Snow
Emperor Mollusk, ex-warlord of Earth, comes
out of retirement to save the planet from the
sinister brain's control.

American Kid

Constance Garnett
Documentary filmmaker Ray Wheeler is down on
his luck. Embroiled in a lawsuit, he is
reeling from the consequences of a near-fatal
shooting on his last film, and has just lost
his teaching gig. Broke and beleaguered, he
can’t afford to be particular about his next
project. So when a former student invites him
to film the comeback of Lena Wells, an iconic
rock-and-roll singer who hit it big in the
seventies, more than two decades earlier, he
reluctantly agrees—even though he doesn’t
like her music. When Ray arrives at Lena’s
hometown of Medicine Park, Oklahoma, a
defunct resort community, he is determined to
approach his topic with the professional
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detachment that has guided his career. His
work ethic is modeled on the prime directive
of Star Trek: never interfere with an alien
civilization. But with only five days left
before Lena’s comeback concert, Ray quickly
runs afoul of his subject, who places him on
a one-week probation. The terms: impress her
or else. It doesn’t take long before Ray
violates his own ethical standards. Drawn
romantically toward Lena, he also fails to
prevent himself from interfering with the
lives of the people closest to her, including
her only son, Gram, whose paternity is a
mystery even to himself; her daughter-in-law,
Jettie; and the enigmatic guitar player Cyril
Dodge. When disaster strikes Ray’s set again,
this time in Medicine Park, he must face
truths he has avoided for too long—about
love, relationships, and responsibility. An
ode to both southwestern Oklahoma and rock
music, Live from Medicine Park is a
bittersweet reflection on the search for
identity and purpose amid tragedy. As the
novel reaches its climax, Ray sets out on one
last adventure to set things right.
Redemption may be possible—but only on its
own terms.

Savage Summer
"A very special story which at last provides
a heroic exit for Colin Baker's much-loved
Time Lord. Four hour-long episodes, connected
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by the presence of the Valeyard, the entity
that exists between the Doctor's twelth and
final incarnations."--Big Finish website.

Beneath the Sun
It’s a hot summer day. The children want to
eat fruit that matches their favorite color.
What fruit will each child choose?

Your Old Pal, Al
From the New York Times best-selling author
of The Drunken Botanist comes an enthralling
novel based on the forgotten true story of
one of the nation's first female deputy
sheriffs. Constance Kopp doesn't quite fit
the mold. She towers over most men, has no
interest in marriage or domestic affairs, and
has been isolated from the world since a
family secret sent her and her sisters into
hiding fifteen years ago. One day a
belligerent and powerful silk factory owner
runs down their buggy, and a dispute over
damages turns into a war of bricks, bullets,
and threats as he unleashes his gang on their
family farm. When the sheriff enlists her
help in convicting the men, Constance is
forced to confront her past and defend her
family -- and she does it in a way that few
women of 1914 would have dared. "A smart,
romping adventure, featuring some of the most
memorable and powerful female characters I've
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seen in print for a long time. I loved every
page as I followed the Kopp sisters through a
too-good-to-be-true (but mostly true!) tale
of violence, courage, stubbornness, and
resourcefulness." -- Elizabeth Gilbert

Chestnut
Let's face it, when a white coat touting
doctor and her posse deliver a breast cancer
diagnosis, your life has a way of turning
upside down and even a little sideways. And
when you're a 39 year old single, working
mother of two, the roller coaster ride that
ensues will either lead you to a straight
jacket or a back brace. Connie Bramer gives
laugh out loud humor to her adventure, along
with poignant moments of self-discovery as
she blogs her way to good health. Follow
along with her adventure and bare witness to
her crazy antics, the comments of love she
received, and the unwaivering support of her
friends and family that helped to get her
through

Summer Fruits
Includes several references to Aborigines
with chapter 10 entirely made up of
reminiscences about station Aborigines, their
life style and their relationships with
whites.
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Savage Spring
A cozy look at the amazing ways animals
behave and interact with their environments
on a snowy day When snow falls, we go home
where it is warm and safe. What about all
those animals out there in the forests and
fields? What do they do when snow blankets
the ground? Award-winning science writer
Melissa Stewart offers a lyrical tour of a
variety of habitats, providing young readers
with vivid glimpses of animals as they live
out the winter beneath the snow and ice.
Constance R. Bergum's glowing watercolors
perfectly capture the wonder and magic that
can happen under the snow.

Wind Warrior
When his owner falls asleep, Chestnut the
horse makes sure that the deliveries for
Jenny's birthday party arrive on time.

The Last Adventure of Constance Verity

Doctor Who
Employing all the drama, sensuality, and
action that she is known for, O'Banyon spins
a thrilling tale of a beautiful white captive
and the Blackfoot warrior who wins her heart.
Original.
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Royal Windsor
Bloodier than Fried Green Tomatoes! Funnier
than The Texas Chainsaw Massacre! Welcome to
Gil's All Night Diner, where zombie attacks
are a regular occurrence and you never know
what might be lurking in the freezer . . .
Duke and Earl are just passing through
Rockwood county in their pick-up truck when
they stop at the Diner for a quick bite to
eat. They aren't planning to stick arounduntil Loretta, the eatery's owner, offers
them $100 to take care of her zombie problem.
Given that Duke is a werewolf and Earl's a
vampire, this looks right up their alley. But
the shambling dead are just the tip of a
particularly spiky iceberg. Seems someone's
out to drive Loretta from the Diner, and more
than willing to raise a little Hell on Earth
if that's what it takes. Before Duke and Earl
get to the bottom of the Diner's troubles,
they'll run into such otherworldly
complications as undead cattle, an amorous
ghost, a jailbait sorceress, and the
terrifying occult power of pig-latin. And
maybe--just maybe--the End of the World, too.
Gory, sexy, and flat-out hilarious, Gil's All
Fright Diner will tickle your
funnybone--before ripping it out of its
socket! At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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The Mysterious Benedict Society
For Constance Verity, saving the world isn’t
the hard part. It’s keeping her new, ordinary
life from falling apart along the way that’s
going to be tricky. This is the next book in
the witty Constance Verity trilogy, which
Booklist named a Top 10 SF/Fantasy book of
2016. Constance successfully became an
ordinary person. People warned her it would
be boring—and they were right. That’s exactly
why Connie loves it. But there’s an
Adventurer-shaped hole in the cosmos now, and
a lot of interested parties eager to fill it.
Not all of those candidates are fit for the
role, and if The Adventurer falls into the
wrong hands, it can lead to chaos and
destruction. Constance still has all the
skills of her old life, but she’s no longer
chosen. Yet when the fate of the world is at
stake, she sets off, reluctantly, to keep the
forces of evil from stealing the destiny she
abandoned.

The Dinosaur Knights
Reproduction of the original: Jupiter Lights
by Constance Fenimore Woolson

Savage Winter
Even in Empire City, a town where weird
science is the hope for tomorrow, it's hard
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for a robot to make his way. It's even harder
for a robot named Mack Megaton, a hulking
machine designed to bring mankind to its
knees. But Mack's not interested in world
domination. He's just a bot trying to get by,
trying to demonstrate that he isn't just an
automated smashing machine, and to earn his
citizenship in the process. It should be as
easy as crushing a tank for Mack, but some
bots just can't catch a break. When Mack's
neighbors are kidnapped, Mack sets off on a
journey through the dark alleys and gleaming
skyscrapers of Empire City. Along the way, he
runs afoul of a talking gorilla, a brainy
dame, a mutant lowlife, a little green mob
boss, and the secret conspiracy at the heart
of Empire's founders---not to mention more
trouble than he bargained for. What started
out as one missing family becomes a battle
for the future of Empire and every citizen
that calls her home.

Just Plain Al
In early 20th century Belfast, working class
Meg Preston struggles to accept her own
sexuality and yearns for forbidden love.
Battling the customs and hardships of their
time, Meg pursues a relationship with her
childhood friend, Lillian Watson. But soon,
tribulations of war, violence, and emigration
threaten to tear everything apart. Seeking
refuge for herself, her love, and her family,
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can Meg find the courage to become the
heroine of her own life? This is the large
print edition of Heroine of Her Own Life,
with a larger font / typeface for easier
reading.

Smelling Sunshine
"Resolving to live an uneventful life after
years spent saving others using her godmotherbequeathed martial arts and detective skills,
Constance Verity finds her efforts to settle
down in an office job and a healthy
relationship stymied by forces that keep her
in the role of the world's defender."-

All That's Unrealized
Unwilling to wait for a boy to write to her,
Al takes the reins Al has two big problems in
her life, and both have to do with her
mailbox—or more specifically, her empty
mailbox. A few months ago, her father’s new
wife promised that Al could spend the summer
with them, but Al still hasn’t received a
written invitation. Even worse, the cute boy
she met at her father’s wedding said he would
write, but Al hasn’t even gotten a short note
from him. What’s a girl to do when she’s
waiting to hear from a boy? For a girl like
Al, it’s easy: She’ll write to him! But
writing a letter to a boy turns out to be
harder than she thought. She can’t let him
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know that she likes him, so signing the
letter Your old pal, Al should do the trick,
right? Now if she could only work up the
courage to send the letter . . .

The Automatic Detective

I Seek Adventure

How Connie Got Her Rack Back
Although born half white and half Blackfoot,
cousins Sky Dancer and Danielle were raised
in opposite worlds. During a summer swap to
learn more about their other heritages, both
girls must also learn that finding love means
finding a balance in conflicting worlds.

Heroine of Her Own Life: Large Print
Edition
Yonie Watereye lives in the bayou. The water
there is full of guile, a power that changes
people and objects. Yonie, 16, makes a living
investigating objects affected by guile, but
in fact it's her talking cat, LaRue, who has
the power to see guile. Yonie becomes aware
that someone is sending harmful guile-changed
objects to certain people, including herself.
Her investigation becomes entwined with her
hunt for the secrets of her mother's past and
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leads her to discover dangers hidden within
her own family. In the suspenseful adventure
that follows, Yonie and her feline companion
face challenges that could end their
adventuring forever.

The Little Book of Self-Care for
Aquarius
GODS. GORE. GOOD FOOD. By day, Rupert
Wong—sorcerer, chef, former triad—prepares
delicious meals of human flesh for a dynasty
of ghouls in Kuala Lumpur; by night, he’s an
administrator for the Ten Chinese Hells. It’s
a living, of sorts. When the Dragon of the
South demands that Rupert investigate the
murders of his daughter and her mortal
husband, Rupert is caught in a war between
gods that’s as bewildering as it is bloody.
If he’s going to survive, he’ll need to stay
sharp, stay lucky, and always read the fine
print… This volume collects the novellas
Rupert Wong, Cannibal Chef and Rupert Wong
and the Ends of the Earth.

Lady Cop Makes Trouble
Celebrates the special moments the ordinary
task of doing laundry brings when shared by a
parent and child.

Browser the Mouse and His Internet
Adventure
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The best-selling author of Girl Waits with
Gun returns with another adventure featuring
the fascinating, feisty, and unforgettable
Kopp sisters.

The RKO Gals
For Katherine and her three American
children, Greece was meant to be a one-year
refuge from the late 1930's Depression. Her
husband's family-owned orchard should have
provided for their well-being, but instead
embroiled them in legal debate. WWII Axis
bombings of Kalamata prompted the young
family to flee to the remote mountain village
of Katherine's birth, but Nazi invasion-and
seemingly endless occupation of their village
and their house-trapped them there until the
war's end. Told through the eyes of John,
Katherine's youngest child, he shares a
universal story of fear and frustration faced
by all innocent civilians during war in
occupied countries. American Kid is a moving
recollection of Katherine's courage, their
family's sparse village existence on Mt.
Parnon, and years of fear-filled interactions
with Nazi soldiers.

Live from Medicine Park
Browser learns about cyberbullying and making
a safety plan--p. [1] of cover.
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Constance Verity Saves the World
Everything you need to know about selfcare—especially for Aquarius! Take Time for
You, Aquarius! It’s me time—powered by the
zodiac! Welcome star-powered strength and
cosmic relief into your life with The Little
Book of Self-Care for Aquarius. While
Aquarius may typically lead with the mind and
not the heart, this book truly puts value in
taking care of your whole self. Let the stars
be your guide as you learn just how important
astrology is to your self-care routine.
Discover more about your sign and your ruling
element, air, and then find the perfect set
of self-care ideas and activities for you.
From sipping cardamom coffee to listening to
Mozart, you will find more than one hundred
ways to heal your mind, body, and active
spirit. It’s stellar self-care especially for
you, Aquarius!

Catalogue
Sunnydale Days Hearts, horses, and healing ?
It's what the doctor ordered for Rhonda
Gables, owner of three successful boutiques:
four weeks of rest between winning this
season's Retail Project and claiming her
prize. Rhonda must decide if being a TV
reality show star is worth leaving behind her
loved ones, including the increasingly
appealing Trevor Collins. **** In a month,
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fashion mogul and reality TV judge Conrad
Ryse, of The Retail Project fame, has
promised to take Rhonda Gables under his wing
and invest in her fledgling career. That's
her grand prize after a winning season on his
show. Too bad exhaustion has sent Rhonda out
of her city apartment, away from her three
successful boutiques, and into her cousin's
guest room for a month of recuperation in her
hometown. She's on the cusp of everything
she's ever wanted, but what will it cost?
Doctor's orders be damned, she balks at
first. But soon Rhonda is both delighted and
disconcerted by the attentions of her friendmaybe-lover, Trevor Collins, and the
contentment she is surrounded by back home.
She must realize all she's willing to
compromise and all her heart truly desires.

Jupiter Lights
The day Tag and his sister Joanna were forced
to flee their home and evil, lecherous uncle,
Tag nowed to return and gain vengeance. Now,
with the help of beautiful Alexandria, Tag
will defeat his uncle and claim his rightful
inheritance.

Constance de Markievicz in the Cause of
Ireland
Biografier over: Ann Harding, Constance
Bennett, Irene Dunne, Ginger Rogers,
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Katharine Hepburn, Anne Shirley, Lucille
Ball, Joan Fontaine, Wendy Barrie, Lupe
Velez, Maureen O'Hara, Jane Russell, Barbara
Hale, Jane Green

Emperor Mollusk Versus the Sinister
Brain
This lyrical tour of a variety of habitats
offers young readers vivid glimpses of
animals as they live out the hot season under
the blazing sun. When the sun is shining
brightly, people put on sunscreen or scurry
inside to cool off. But how do wild animals
react to the sizzling heat? Journey from your
neighborhood to a field where an earthworm
loops its long body into a ball underground,
to a desert where a jackrabbit loses heat
through its oversized ears, to a wetland
where a siren salamander burrows into the mud
to stay cool, and to a seashore where a sea
star hides in the shade of a seaweed mat.
Award-winning science writer Melissa Stewart
shows readers how animals survive the hottest
time of the year.
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